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A Brief Highlight of the Oilseeds Market Information: Groundnut Specialist
Workgroup

Wandile Sihlobo

»On the 28th May 2013, Grain SA held a Groundnut Specialist Workgroup which covered many aspects concerning the
South African groundnut industry.

For the marketing side, both domestic and international factors that are influencing the groundnut industry were addressed.
Some of the aspects that were singled out on the international factors are the international price survey, which outlined the
groundnut price differences from May 2012 to the current moment (May 2013). The international currency survey was also
on the highlight with more emphasis on the influence of the weakening of the Rand value.

The South African Groundnut Supply and Demand was also covered. Furthermore, the future prospects of the groundnuts
exports for 2012/13 were also addressed with the U.S.A., Argentina and Brazil expected to increase their exports
significantly. On the other hand China, India and South Africa are expected to experience significant decline in the 2012/13
exports.

Regardless of all the challenges that are currently facing the South African groundnut industry, there is still a positive
prospect for new export markets. A number of notable groundnuts BRICS and world top importers were addressed.

Visit the website to view the Powerpoint presentation
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